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	Comments


ERCOT respectfully requests that Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR891) remain tabled at PRS to allow further discussion at the January 18, 2019 Supply Analysis Working Group (SAWG) meeting of the Non-Opt-In Entity (NOIE) quarterly reporting size threshold, and the reporting exemption language modifications proposed in the 1/4/19 ERCOT comments.  ERCOT’s expectation is that if these issues can be resolved at the SAWG meeting, the NPRR language endorsed by WMS can be revised accordingly, thus avoiding another NPRR in the near term. 
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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